## Concord for Hometown Heroes Banners





We exist to provide a way for a family and friends to pay Tribute and Honor to their loved ones who have served our Nation's military. We do this with Banners that are hung in local Communities, Honoring local person's. As a organization we pride ourselves on the photographic quality of our banners, and we do our absolute best to restore your photos to the best quality possible.

As our customer, we pledge to do our best to give you a product that you will be proud of in it's public display and to share with your community your pride in the service of your relative or friend. We place icons of Meritorious Awards that were awarded to the service member. We use Gold Star pins to acknowledge if the Ultimate Sacrifice was made for a Grateful Nation.

We intend to have Banners hung by Memorial Day and have them stay up until after Veterans Day which is a little more than six months a year. Winter is not really suitable for the Banners with our weather and issues with the snow plowing of our roads.



For more information or to obtain an Application and Qualification form:

Contact the Allenstown Economic

Development Committee at

economicdevelopment@allenstownnh.gov

or call (603) 485-4276 x112